
 

November 21, 2016 

RECALL NOTICE 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: 5PK Fairytale Princess Dolls 050-0429   

Our records indicate that you purchased a 5PK Fairytale Princess Dolls.  Canadian Tire is voluntarily 
recalling this product as it does not meet Canadian Tire standards.  

Customers who have purchased the recalled product can return it to any Canadian Tire store for a 
refund. 

The following dolls are being recalled: 

Product Description SKU Number 
5PK Fairytale Princess Dolls 050-0429  
 

 

 

 

If you have already returned your dolls to Canadian Tire, thank you for your cooperation and please 
disregard this notice. 

Thank you, 
Canadian Tire Corporation, Limited. 


